
 

 
 
 
February 26, 2016 
 
 
Dear Resident: 
 
Re: Stancombe Place Parking Restriction Survey Results 
 
Thank you for your participation in our request for your input on the subject of restricted parking in the 
cul-de-sac at the end of Stancombe Place the results of the survey are as follows:  

• Of the 19 Stancombe Place residences surveyed, a total of eight responses were received. 
• One (1) response in favour of Option No. 1 “No Parking in or within 10m of the cul-de-sac 

between 7am and 4pm Monday to Friday.” 
• One (1) response in favour of Option No. 2 “No Parking in or within 10m of the cul-de-sac at 

any time.” 
• Six (6) of the responses were in favour of Option No. 3 “Removal of the center island and the 

furniture within it with no parking restrictions implemented.” 
 
Utilizing these responses, Option No. 3 was explored more in depth. Due to the relocation of BC 
Hydro and Telus infrastructure it is estimated that the cost to carry out this option resides in $100, 000 
to $200,000 range. It was also confirmed that with the island removed and no parking restrictions in 
place in the bulb that long wheel based vehicle would still be required to make multi point turning 
maneuver in order to turn around. There would still be a risk of damage to parked vehicles due to this 
type of maneuver. 
 
Options 1 and 2 are of fairly small costs and could be absorbed into the Township’s operating budget. 
Option 3 is a fairly significant cost and would have to be funded by either a budget request or local 
improvement charge. A local improvement charge is charged back to properties that benefit from the 
improvement. This charge would be applied to the 19 properties of the street over approximately a 20 
year period. 
 
Due to the costs associated with Option 3, the Public Works Department would like to ask for your 
input again as to what your preference would be for this issue. The options are: 
Option 1, Option 2 or Option 3. We would like to hear back from you no later than Friday March 11, 
2016. 
  



 

 
 
 
 
 
Please submit your response to the Township either by e-mail at engineering@esquimalt.ca; 
referencing Stancombe Place in the subject line, or by indicating your preference by circling 1, 2 or 3 
on this notification and dropping it off to the Engineering Department on the third Floor of the 
Municipal Hall at 1229 Esquimalt Road. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Wayne Martin, A.Sc.T. 
Public Works Manager 
Township of Esquimalt 
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